
I am now fully supported financially! It has been incredible to see how God has provided 

over the last several weeks. This means that I also have two other important dates on the 

calendar: On April 30, I will be applying for my visa and on June 2, I will arrive in Vienna! 

There are, of course, many other things that need doing. My calendar and task list are quickly 

filling up. 

Now that I have a travel date on the calendar, I’ve been 

really savoring all my time with family and friends – even if 

sometimes it is just a quick run to Family Farm & Home to 

see the chicks and ducklings. 

How you can be praying for me: 

My mom and I will be traveling to New York City to apply 

for my visa. Please pray for smooth flights so that we arrive 

at the visa application center stress-free 

Also, please pray that the visa application itself will go 

smoothly and that it will be accepted. 

Please also pray that I can enjoy my time with family and friends before I leave, and for my 

heart during this transition. 

If you would like to attend my commissioning service, here are the details once again: 

• When: May 4 at 10:30 

• Where: Baptist Bible Church, Sparta, MI 

There will be a cupcake reception to follow. I’d love to see any of you there! 

 

I hope you have a wonderful Easter! 

 

Email me: hannaha.soules@gmail.com 

Give financially: https://worldventure.com/pworker/4000-960-soules-hannah/ 

If you’d like to receive my newsletters in your inbox, just let me know! 


